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Dear LBP Parents, 
 

Well the countdown is on for the end of the school year. With less than 7 weeks remaining, we are 

entering the busiest and most exciting part of the year. Special thanks to our parent drivers who allow 

our teachers to have wonderful experiences outside the walls of the classroom. 

 

Thank you for your participation and execution of a successful Mock Release on Wednesday, May 4. 

We were very pleased with the parent participation and patience as we completed this event. If you 

were reminded to update your Emergency contacts during the event, please bring the new information 

to us asap. 

 

Congratulations to our Me-2-We students for their efforts on the Coquitlam Fire Department Friends 

Helping Friends Clothing Drive. We had a fantastic number of donations that will go back into our 

community to support students and families.   
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Congratulations to Canni Gerami and Nic Matheson for their selection to the District’s Public Speaking 

Festival. Both speeches achieved their purpose in an original way and were very entertaining. We 

would also like to acknowledge Katelyn Toomer and Veronika Braun for their role as alternates for this 

event. 

 

Please see the calendar of upcoming events that is attached to this newsletter. The date of our Grade 5 

Leaving Ceremony is now on Thursday, June 16 to help accommodate a number of our families that 

will not be in town for the final week of school. 

 

Have a wonderful week, 

 

Daren Fridge 

Principal 

dfridge@sd43.bc.ca 
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     SCHOOL CALENDAR 

Our annual school calendar is now online! Go to 
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/lordbadenpowell/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx 

 

May 2016  

May 23  Victoria Day – No Classes 

May 25  Welcome to Kindergarten Evening @6pm 

May 26  District Track Meet  
May 30-Jun 1  Grade 5 Camp 

May 31  H2Whoa Performance 11am  

  Coming up in June 

June 3  Recognition Assembly at 9:15am  

June 6  LBP Pro D –NO classes 

June 7  NED Show Presentation at 1:45pm 

June 8 
 Grade 6 for a ½ day – Grade 5’s only 

 Parent Appreciation Tea/Lunch 

June 9  Inquiry Open House at 2:00pm 

June 13  PAC Meeting  

June 16  Grade 5 Leaving Ceremony at 1:15pm 

June 17 
 Pep Rally at 10:30am 

 School Group/Team Recognition Assembly at 1pm 

June 20  Pep Rally at 2pm 

June 24  Sports Day-Early Dismissal 

June 29th  Last day of School for 2015-16 School Year 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/lordbadenpowell/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx
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The library will be closed for the year the last week of May and all library books 
should be returned to the library (or paid for) by May 26. Remember that using their 
LBP computer username and password, students can access their accounts online 
from the Students page at 
http://teachers.sd43.bc.ca/acaspar/Pages/Student%20Resources.aspx 
to see what books they have out. Any class that settles all accounts will get a class 

treat! Report cards will not be released until issues are resolved, so search 
under those beds and in those closets!  
Any questions or concerns, Ms. Caspar is at LBP on  
Mon, Wed and Thurs or email acaspar@sd43.bc.ca 
 

          

  

 

Our Chess Champion for 2016 is Daniel Lee (grade 5) from Division 1  

and Julianne Moseley (grade 3) from Division 3.  

Congratulations to everyone who participated in the tournament! 

Chess Club will be having a Pizza Lunch on Tuesday may 17th.  

Just remember to bring your own drink! 

Ms. Bagan 

http://teachers.sd43.bc.ca/acaspar/Pages/Student%20Resources.aspx
mailto:acaspar@sd43.bc.ca
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In the news… 

 

 
 

A class at Pitt River Middle school in Port Coquitlam is leading a district wide initiative to collect 

donations for Fort McMurray.  The goal is to have every student in the district donate a toonie. 

                     LBP will be collecting toonies on Tuesday, May 17th, 24th and 31st.   

If you could please help spread the word about this to as many people as possible that would be 

amazing.  Besides sending toonies to schools, people can also donate on the district online portal at 

http://www.redcross.ca/SD43.  Thank you. – Mrs. Thibault 

 

http://www.redcross.ca/SD43

